
Regency Park Home Owner Association Annual Meeting Notice 
Tuesday, April 10, 2018 6:00PM at Timberglen Library (18505 Midway Rd, Dallas, TX 75287) 
 

The Annual Meeting is open to all neighbors; you do not have to be a dues-paying member to attend, but you must be a 

dues-paying member to vote. 

You’re invited to attend for an update on:  

 what volunteers in the community are doing 

 progress report on the demolition of the wall at the Frankford entrance  

 financial status of the HOA 

 changes the Board has implemented to improve operations 

We are currently soliciting nominations for volunteers to serve on the Board of Directors for the upcoming year. 

Below is a questionnaire regarding how the HOA can better serve you. 

Sincerely, 

Regency Park Home Owner Association Board of Directors 

 

Questionnaire 

Are you a member of the Regency Park Home Owner Association?  Yes / No 

Are you aware that the voluntary HOA is responsible for upkeep and maintenance of the brick privacy walls along 

Midway Road and along Frankford Road (specifically insurance premiums, landscaping costs, repairs, etc)?   Yes / No 

What other activities should the HOA be doing to encourage/sustain membership? 

 Social Events 

 Quarterly Newsletter 

 Block Captains 

 Other.  Please explain ___________________________________________________ 

Any additional comments? 

What is the best way for the HOA to contact you? 

 Home address: _______________________________________________________________ 

 Email (please provide email address): _____________________________________________ 

 Text Message (please provide text message number): ________________________________ 

 Phone (please provide phone number): ___________________________________________ 

 Other. Please describe _________________________________________________________ 

We have created an online version of the survey for anonymous responses; the survey link is at 

www.RegencyParkDallas.com.  Alternatively, you may e-mail your response to regencyparkdallas@yahoo.com, mail your 

response to Regency Park I & II Homeowners Association, Inc., PO Box 700714, Dallas, TX 75370, or submit responses in-

person at the annual meeting. 

Thank you for the feedback. 

 

http://www.regencyparkdallas.com/
mailto:regencyparkdallas@yahoo.com

